
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

CHRISTMAS SOIREE 
 
We are delighted to invite to our Christmas Soiree, which will take place between 4:00pm and 5:00pm next 
Tuesday, 17th December 2024.  Pupils have been working really hard this term on a variety of musical items and 
we would like to showcase their talents.   
 
Performers are welcome to stay after school where they will be supervised prior to the Soiree.  Pupils are to bring 
a Christmas jumper/top and/or hat to wear for the performance should they wish. 
 
If you and/or your child would like to attend in the Soiree, can you please complete the online consent form via 
the below link or QR code by next Friday, 13th December 2024 at the very latest. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PTU4aFG7kj      or  
 
 
If you are unable to attend, but your child is attending / performing, they will need to be collected from school 
promptly at 5:00pm.   
 
We look forward to seeing you for an enjoyable Christmassy evening on Tuesday 17th December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Trender 
Music Teacher  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/PTU4aFG7kj

